From: Brian LeNeve [mailto:bjleneve@att.net]

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 10:54 AM

To: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Grober,
Les@Waterboards

Cc: 'Rich Svindland'; '‘Barbara Meister’; ‘John Narigi'; ‘Mike Zimmerman'; 'Ron Meer'; 'Stephanie Locke';
'Bill Kampe'; 'Dave Laredo'; LarrySilver@earthlink.net; jficker@calstrat.com; Minton, Jonas; 'David Beech';
Dave Stoldt; Luke Coletti

Subject: RE: WR 2009-060 Condition 2 Meeting Yesterday

Hello

The Carmel River Steelhead Association has problems with the WR 2009-0060 Condition 2 ideas of
modification sent to you by the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District.

1: CRSA does not believe the MPWMD suggestions simplify Condition 2 but make it easier for
people to find a way around condition 2.

2: CRSA believes that no one should be able to use water consumption data before the date WO
2009-0060 was issued to determine the amount of water used by a given piece of property.

3: CRSA believes than no water allowances should be able to be transferred from one property to
another.

4: CRSA believes WO 2009-0060 was meant to punish the residents and businesses of the
peninsula and allowing a path around condition 2 is contrary to that purpose.

5: CRSA believes if the community would have complied with W02009-0060 and secured a new
water supply by the date specified in WO 2009-0060 we would not be in this position now.

6: CRSA believes the State Board by extending WO 2009-0060 has already accommodated the
peninsula.

The Carmel River Steelhead Association request the State Board not modify Condition 2 of modify
language earlier sent explaining Condition 2.

Brian LeNeve
President CRSA



